

January 8th, 2020

Mr. Thomas Fitzpatrick
Fairview Insurance Agency Associates, Inc.
1930 E. Marlton Pike, Suite C-16
Cherry Hill, NJ 08003

2021 Professional Appointment

Dear Mr. Fitzpatrick,

On Thursday January 7th, 2021, the Township of Maple Shade held their 46th Annual Re-Organization Meeting. At this meeting, Township Council voted unanimously to appoint Fairview Insurance Agency as the Risk Manager for 2021.

Enclosed with this letter you will find a copy of the Resolution authorizing the appointment as well as a list of personnel contacts. Please do not hesitate to reach out to any of us should you need anything.

On behalf of the Township, I want to thank you for your service to the municipality and look forward to a very successful year!

Sincerely,

Susan E. Danson Vo Township Manager

Enclosure(s)